INTERNATIONAL INDIAN SCHOOL - DAMMAM.

REF: IIS: PRINC: CIR: 0088:22 26 May, 2022

CIRCULAR

Sub: Sale of Book for class XI in the school campus
Dear Parents,

“Greetings from IIS Dammam”

The sale of the prescribed textbooks along with the note books in the school campus for
the students of class XI will begin from Sunday 29 May 2022 and will end on Sunday
05 June 2022 from 8.00 am to 5.00 pm.

Friday the timings will be from 2.00 pm to 5.00 pm

The books will be sold in the book store area of the school. Entry of the parents will be
from the main gate of the school.

Kindly make a note of it.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Regards

4 * H 2
\_ \\chense No: G/42 | *
\;;%\ Dammam / G@“’

MAHENAZ FARID
Principal (Interim)



